10 September, 2002

OXTED HAS AN EXCITING NEW CHAMBER ORCHESTRA.

A new chamber orchestra has been formed in our area. It is called The Barn Bande. The professional group of musicians will be conducted by Music Director, Johan Michael Katz who has lived in Oxted for nearly 20 years.

Dedicated to the performance of beautiful classical music in a relaxed atmosphere, the group's first concert will be October 24 in the Barn Theatre, Bluehouse Lane, Oxted at 19:45. The program will include works by Mozart, Bach, Bloch and Barber. A second concert is scheduled for the end of November with performances planned at regular intervals throughout the season next year.

The Barn Bande is starting out with 18 string players but plans to add some winds before long. "Since the repertoire available to a true chamber orchestra is so abundant we will always remain relatively small" says Johan. "Another feature is that we hope to draw many of our soloists from our own ranks. Rachael Maher, Concertmaster and Samantha Rowe principal cellist will both solo in the October concert. We would like to see local musicians associated with The Barn Bande as well."

These days players and audiences have very little input into what is played. We welcome suggestions from both for our future planning.

"We feel this area has a real niche for our innovative approach."  continues Johan who was born in the Netherlands but educated at New England Conservatory in the USA. His teachers included Walter Susskind and Noam Sheriff (conducting) and Zara Nelsova (cello). "With my background and enthusiasm we hope to achieve just the correct mix of neglected masterpieces and better known works in our programs. The key to our selections will be player and audience appeal" 

In the past Johan has formed the Ann Arbor Chamber Symphony in Michigan and the ISA Brass in Boston and has conducted in the UK, Switzerland and the USA.

www.barnbande.org

